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• 2018-19 PHI and MRL information 

• Export registration reminder 

• SummerGreen meeting in Hawkes Bay 

• Grower meeting in Central Otago 

• Tape application guide updated 

• Labour management software demonstration 

• Phytosanitary training in Alexandra 

• Meetings 

 
2018-19 PHI and MRL information 
The spreadsheets have been updated for the new season and are now available on the secure 
portal. They can be found under Main Menu/Agrichemicals/MRLs & PHIs. 

 
Export registration reminder 
Don’t forget that registration for OAPs to Japan and Western Australia close on 25 September. 
However, export registration for those not participating in an OAP, remains open until 31 October. 
Also note that growers who register by 30 September receive a discount. 

 
SummerGreen meeting in Hawkes Bay 
A SummerGreen meeting is being hosted by Roger Brownlie at his orchard in Bay View. He has kindly 
agreed to give an update on his new growing systems. Peter Wood from Plant & Food Research will 
speak about what’s happened so far this season with weather events and infection periods. Read 
more. 

 
Grower meeting in Central Otago 
Summerfruit growers are invited to attend a meeting on ‘Opportunities for Training and Education’. 
Growers interested in finding out what is available to support training and development for staff in 
orchards are welcome to attend. Both Otago Polytechnic and Primary ITO will be making 
presentations and there will be information about the Seasonal Solutions Cooperative Cadet 
Scheme. Read more. 

 
Tape application guide updated 
The NZ Government tape application guide for Japan and Korea has been updated. The latest version 
can be found under Main Menu/Export/Compliance programmes. 

http://www.summerfruitnz.co.nz/about-us/events/summergreen-meeting/?date=2018-10-04
http://www.summerfruitnz.co.nz/about-us/events/summergreen-meeting/?date=2018-10-04
http://www.summerfruitnz.co.nz/about-us/events/opportunities-for-training-and-education/?date=2018-10-02


 
Labour management software demonstration 
ABC Software are demonstrating their cloud-based software ABCgrower on Wednesday, 
19 September from 2pm at the i-SITE Visitor Information Centre at 120 Scotland Street, Roxburgh. 
For more information and to RSVP, call Chris Shakeshaft on 06 281 2030. 

 
Phytosanitary training in Alexandra 
A one-day inspector training course is being held in Alexandra on Wednesday, 5 December. The 
course is aimed at inspectors, but system administrators and packhouse managers may also find it 
useful. More information and a registration form can be downloaded from our website. Read more. 

 
Meetings 

2 October Grower Clyde 5.30pm Dunstan Golf Club 

4 October SummerGreen Hawkes Bay 1pm The Orchard, Bay View 

7 November Board meeting Wellington 9am Miramar Golf Club 

 
Contact us 
Summerfruit NZ 
PO Box 25255 
Wellington 6146 
Ph 64 4 830 0935 
info@summerfruitnz.co.nz 
www.summerfruitnz.co.nz 

http://www.summerfruitnz.co.nz/publications/news/summerfruit-phytosanitary-inspector-training-course/
mailto:info@summerfruitnz.co.nz
http://www.summerfruitnz.co.nz/

